My name is Molina Welborn, and I am running for a position on the Board of Directors at Harbor Point.  I have been a homeowner at Harbor Point since 2014. In my spare time I enjoy fishing, boating, gatherings with family and friends, gardening and community events here at Harbor Point. 
 My relevant skills for this position are I have been working actively on the board for four years for our community.  I have business skills, computer skills, organizational skills, communication skills and am familiar with governance in our HOA and Texas Residential Property Owners Protection Act. I am also familiar with the Brown County Clerk’s office and various other departments that provide important information for homeowners here at Harbor Point. 
Through my tenure on the board, I have always sought opportunities to enhance the quality of life for Harbor Point residents by advocating for improvements, fostering growth and ensuring that our community is a safe and vibrant place for everyone. I believe that effective leadership requires transparency, collaboration, and a genuine commitment to the well-being of all residents. My experience has taught me the value of listening to diverse perspectives and finding balanced solutions to challenges, whether they involve maintenance projects, financial planning, or fostering community activities.     
My current and past community involvement extends beyond fulfilling board responsibilities. I have been involved in community events whether it be a part of organizing an organizer or a volunteer to work at events such as Christmas in the Park, Picnic in the Park, the Gun Show, NLVF Fish Fry, Tunk or Treat, and at least two Harbor Point fundraisers.  As a board member and community member I enjoy being active in promoting the North Lake Fire Department, the American Legion, and activities in the adjoining subdivision Tamarack Mountain and Thunderbird Bay, and surrounding communities such as May and Brownwood areas.     





